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April 3, 2025

Guadalupe County
307 W. Court Street
Seguin, TX 78155

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of San Marcos, Hays County, Texas (City) is working with the Texas Department of

Transportation (TXDOT) and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) to establish a hazardous

materials route within the City limits. The route designation would require that all vehicles carrying

hazardous cargo travel on the designated route to their intended point of exit, rather than travel on
“streets or roads thatc st nMar Ri

Before a route can be designated by the FHWA, federal regulations require that the City contact political
subdivisions within a 25-mile radius to make them aware of the route designation and to receive input
regarding the change. Please accept this letter and the attached supporting documentation as notice of
ourrequest to ¢ gnate a hazardous cargo truck route, to be signed and duly enforced throughout the
city limits of San Marcos, Texas.

Your comments and feedback on this matter are respectfully requested no later than May 19, 2025, to
the office of the Habitat Conservation Plan Manager located at 630 E. Hopkins St., San Marcos, TX
78666.

Respectfully,

Mk Lndors

Mark Enders

Habitat Conservation Plan Manager
MEnders@sanmarcostx.gov

(5. 757 .36

Fax: (855) 759-2836

Cc: City Clerk

630 E. Hopkins St. San Marcos, Texas ' 66








